En’ergy Operations, inc.

June 7, 1990

BCANBEOPH2

U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

washington, DC 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR=51 and NPF-6
NRC Distribution List

Gentlemen:

With the consolidation of

the Enterqgy nuclear generating facilities
under Entergy Operations, Inc., and to streamline our internal distri-
bution process at ANO, we reyuest that the following distribution be made

on all future NRC correspondence. As previously requestad in our letter
of February 28, 1990 (BCANB29P18), correspondence associated with the
operation of Arkansas Nuclear One Units 1 and 2 (4NC-1 and 2) should be
addressed to Mr. Neil S. Carns, Vice President Nuclear, Arkansas Nuclear
()DE', P. 0. Box 551, Little Rock, AR 72203 Upon the relocation of the
remaining corporate staff personnel to the ANO site late this summer, we
will request you address Mr. Carns' correspondence to Russellville. Wwe
request that the following individuals be copied on all correspondence
associated with ANO-1 and 2:

Mr. Jerry Yelverton
Director Nuclear QOperations
Arkansas Nuclear One

Route 3 Box 137G
Russellviile, AR 72801

Mr. Donald C. Hintz
Executive Vice President
Entergy Operations, Inc
P. 0. Box 31995

Jackson, MS 39286

Mr. Gerald Muench

Vice President Operations Support
Entergy Operations, Inc.

P. 0. Box 31995

Jackson, MS 39286
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Mr. Nicholas S. Reynolds, Esq.
Bishop, Cook, Purcell & Reynolds
1400 L Street, N.W.

washington, DC 20005-3502

Robert B. McGehee, Esg.

wWise, Carter, Child & Caraway
P. 0. Box 651

Jackson, MS 39205

Additionally, NRC correspondence providing information concerning admittance
of U.S. NRC employees and contractors should be copied to Mr. Horace Hollis,
Manager Security, Arkansas Nuclear One, Route 3 Box 137G, Russellville, AR
72801, and correspondence associated with License Examinations and Training
should be copied to Mr. Ed Force, Manager Training, Arkansas Nuclear One,
Route 3 Box 137G, Russellville, AR 72801 To facilitate owners group
activities, we request that you continue to copy Mr. Robert B. Borsum,
Babcock & Wilcox, 1700 Rockville Pike, Suite 525, Rockville, MD 20852 on
correspondence associated with ANO-1 and Mr, Charles B. Brinkman, ABB
Combustion Engineering, 12300 Twinbrook Parkway, Su ite 330, Rockville, MD
20852 on correspondence associated with ANO-2

These will be in addition to copies you are currently distributing to the
appropriate state, local ard NRUC contacts., Gur internal distribution
process will assure other individuals recei.e appropriate cepies of NRC
correspungdence.

Shoula »ou have ary questions on the above distribution process, please
contact me

Very truly yours,

J i te Ay
ames Fisicaro
Manage'. Licensing

JJF/DEJ

gt! ir. Robert Martin
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1V
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Arkansas Nuclear One - ANO-1 & 2
Number 1, Nuclear Plant Road
Russellville, AR 72801
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Mr. Thomas W. Alexion

NRR Project Manager, Region IV/ANO-1
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NRR Mail Stop 11-B-19

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, Maryland 20852

Mr. Chester Poslusny

NRR Project Manager, Region IV/ANO-2
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NRR Mail Stop 11-B-19

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockviile, Maryland 20852



